
MAARS Club Meeting – August 14, 2020
Attending: Suzanne Asbury – W0MMA
13 People in Attendance 

Officer Reports: 
President 

 No new report
Vice President 

 No new report 
Treasurer 

 $508.36 
o Cash in hand $45.00, Checking Account $93.30, Repeater Fund $370.06 
o Took in $30.00 in dues 
o Future Expenses: none until Jan 2021

Old Business: 
 Facebook account: Jim Foster changed the club's facebook page to a discussion forum page so

members could post pictures, update events, etc.  Will add a question to join (i.e. call sign or reason for
joining).

 Kansas QSO Party: Aug 29th 9:am through Aug 30th 3: pm.  Clay Center looking for radio
operators and loggers. 

 Next test sessions: August 15th at Pott Co EM Training Room, Wamego.  

New Business:
 Ryan Benteman resigned as President and Mike Asbury assumed duties as President until the

next election in November 2020.
 Ryan and Ashley Benteman will no longer call nets on the 3rd and 5th Tuesdays of each month.

Jim Foster volunteered to call the net on the 3rd Tuesday and Jason Johnson volunteered to call the net
on the 5th Tuesday.


